
 

 
 

 

Whole School Panto Trip 
 

Tuesday 12th November 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are very pleased to tell you that we have booked tickets for Sleeping Beauty at Eric Morecombe 
Centre in Harpenden (oh no we haven’t!). This will take place on Thursday 12th December 2024, and we 
will be going as a whole school! 
 
The coach is booked to leave school at 9.00am and we will be back at school in plenty of time for normal 
pick up.  
 
We will be eating lunch on our return. School uniform must be worn. 
 
Due to a generous donation from GRAFT for the transport cost, the trip will cost £16.50 per child 
which needs to be paid by Parentmail by Wednesday 4th December 2024. If you are in receipt of 
benefit related free school meals please contact the school office. 
 
Consent 
All parents must tick the consent form on Parentmail when making the payment or return the attached 
form and return to school by Wednesday 4th December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr D Merriman 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
Whole School Panto Trip  

Thursday 12th December 2024 
Please Tick 

 
 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Whole School Panto Trip on  
Thursday 12th December 2024. 
 
I have paid via Parentmail 
 
I enclose payment of £16.50 

 
Childs Name: 
 
Parent’s Name: 
 
Parent’s Signature:        Date: 

Gaddesden Row JMI School 
 

Headteacher: Mr D Merriman 

www.gaddesdenrow.herts.sch.uk 
 

Gaddesden Row, Hemel Hempstead, Hertfordshire, HP2 6HG 
 01582 840376  admin@gaddesdenrow.herts.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 



 

 

   
   
 
 
 

 


